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Pumpkin Carving on Saturday!

3:00 – 5:30 at patch to get pumpkins and 
hayrides.

5:30 – 7:00 here to carve your pumpkins.

Boyd hall will be hosting a costume party on 
the 22nd of October at 7 pm.  There will be a 
dance/rave in the Putnam lobby starting at 9pm. 
Have fun, and bring awesome costumes!

The design for the T-shirts has been decided. 
We will have the Putnam Rangers shirt.  We are 
still working on prices for the shirts, and will be 
ready to take orders soon.

Call Of Duty Modern Warfare 2 tournament to 
be held on the 23rd of October.  It will be a 2 on 
2 tournament, so get a buddy, and have some 
fun.  Details on time to come next week.

Go Cats! Beat KU!


